
I humbly announce that I am again running for the office of Southwest Area Alternate 

Executive. 
 

I am honored to have served the past year as an alternate executive and provide support to 

the area executive and members in the Southwest Area.  

 

It is imperative that we tell our story to new employees, especially with all the new hires 

that have been brought on board during the pandemic. The relationship we have with 

management is important to all employees, but recruiting is members is vital to our 

association.  
 

I pledge to continue to learn, listen and support the Southwest Area Executive and the goals 

of the Association. I am glad to continue to share the story of our FSA family. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Terry Cater, New Mexico 
 


